



Bingo & Bubbly is Postponed

After much consideration, we are sad to announce that our Bingo & Bubbly scheduled for February 26th will be postponed. With the surge of COVID, the health and safety of our supporters are of utmost importance and has led us to make this decision at this time. We will continue to follow the Covid infection rates and the CDC guidelines as we plan our future fundraising efforts. I thank you all for your ongoing support and hope that you continue to stay safe and healthy.

If you would still like to make a contribution to help GCCA sustain our critical services during this difficult time, please click below.

[Donate Now](#)

